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In the name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful

Mr. President, 
The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of India and thanks the delegation for its presentation. 


We commend the progress made by India since its second UPR. India’s achievements to provide more resources for the enjoyment of economic and social rights including health, education, housing, poverty alleviation, women empowerment, food security, social security measures, and its efforts towards ensuring that such rights are available to all, especially vulnerable groups like women, children, poor people and minorities, are notable.
We also welcome India’s approach to attach utmost priority to poverty eradication and achieving an inclusive sustainable development within the framework of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 

We would like to make the following additional recommendations for the consideration of India:

·  Continue its efforts towards socio-economic development and poverty eradication;

· Consolidate the progress made towards reaching the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), and in the improvement of human development indicators;

· Carry on its efforts and action in the promotion of social security and labor policy.

We wish India the very best in this review cycle. 

I thank you Mr. President

